2.1.8 AMENDMENT 8: CPW

Extended plinth and metal PPC lining to UKPN
substation in lieu of louvre overcladding

The area in question relates to the existing UKPN
substation below CPW affordable housing. At the request
of UKPN, it has been necessary to increase the existing
plinth towards the North to provide a wider landing

transfer space. This allows suitable access for the I:l
maintenance & replacement of their transformers.

Additionally, due to strict UKPN specification
requirements it has not been possible to overclad the
plinth face with new architectural louvres as previously
intended as this would have a detrimental effect on the
ventilation free area. It is therefore proposed to replace
this with a new PPC metal cladding in lieu of the louvres
and retain the existing louvre opening within. The metal

lining will remain flush with the glazed facade above.
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